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The following are options and limitations dealing with providing food at shelters.

1. The school shelters will have sufficient quantities of food stocks and food service personnel to adequately provide service during the school year.  But from about June 5th till after Labor Day there will be no food stocks available and refrigerators will be shut off.  It would take about 48 hours to get refrigeration units to proper temperature and food stocks back to proper levels.

2. Red Cross does not cook food but has agreements with local retailers and restaurants for the purchase of foodstuffs for the preparation of sandwiches and drinks to support our shelters in an emergency.  During the first 24 hours they will usually pick up and deliver fast food items.

3. The Local Salvation Army can serve hot food.  They have a couple of mobile canteens and each can cook , bake and serve 250 to 300 meals at a time with about 45 minutes of preparation time.  The usual menu is a hot breakfast, sandwiches for lunch and a hot meal in the evening.  They can be called in by the EMC or the Red Cross.

4. Another source of food for our shelters is the Baptist General Assembly mobile feeding units.  One is located in Richmond and one in Southwest Virginia, each can serve upwards to 15,000 meals per day.  They are totally self contained and can be called in by the State through a request from the EMC or Red Cross.  
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